
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

VILLAGE OF CALEDONIA 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village Board may 
be present at the Bi-County Council of Governments on Saturday, April 12, 2025, starting at 8:00AM at the 
Pritzker Military Museum & Library, 10475 12th Street, Kenosha, WI 53144. No official Caledonia business 
will be conducted at this event.  
 
 
Dated April 10, 2025 
 
Jennifer Bass 
Village Clerk 
 
 


